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This ‘extinct’ earless dragon
has been found in Australia
for the first time in over 50
years! What an amazing and

important discovery. 

If you live in Slough, you can now recycle loose plastics (yogurt
pots, shampoo bottles or takeout containers) in your red bin! 

We will be holding Eco
Council elections this week!

A huge thank you to the
outgoing Eco Councilors for

all their hard work and
dedication. 
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The Freetime Friday Gardeners
have been busy planting spring
bulbs in the Quiet Garden. Stay
tuned to see our bee-friendly
blooms spring up next year!
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